
 

 

Concerns and Celebrations 
Our sister church in the Congo, C.P.K. Kintambo. 

Home: Josephine Lin and Susan Smith 

Recuperating at Home: Gerald Rowe, Craig Kuehn, Sherry Licata, and Mark Rizzo 

Rehab: Gerry Soderquist (Riverside Rehab, Smithfield) 

Hospital: Larry Ambrose (brother of Jaime Ambrose) 

Chemotherapy/Radiation: Roger Anderson and Bill Crone (friend of Warriner Atkinson) 

Hospice: Helen Carroll and Wanda Orr * Italicized names are new or updated. 

Worship Announcements 
The Flowers this morning are given to the Glory of God and in memory of Peter Smith by Susan and 

Carl Smith. 

Nursery Care will be provided by Deanna Hammond and Bennet Hammond. 

Today we will receive our monthly 4th Sunday offering and collect food for our Food Pantry 

Ministry. Please place donations of nonperishable food items in the wagon in the Narthex. The 4th 

Sunday Offering is used by the Service Committee to fund local missions and help our Portsmouth 

neighbors in financial distress. 

Happening This Week 

Sunday, March 27 9:30 am Sunday School/New Member Class 

Fourth Sunday in Lent 10:30 am Worship 

 11:30 am Worship Committee Meeting MR 

 11:30 am KOGA FH 

 5:00 pm Youth Praise Band FH 

 6:00 pm Youth Group FH 

 

Monday 7:00 pm Women’s Bible Study Parlor 

 

Tuesday 12:00 pm A Path Forward 

 

Wednesday 10:00 am Staff Meeting 

 5:00 pm Bell Choir Practice MR 

 6:30 pm A Path Forward 

 7:30 pm Chancel Choir Practice Choir Room 

 

Thursday 12:00 pm FacebookLive Prayer Time 

 

Friday 6:30 pm Bowling Night 

 

Sunday, April 3 9:30 am Sunday School/New Member Class 

Fifth Sunday in Lent 10:30 am Worship 

 5:00 pm Youth Praise Band FH 

 6:00 pm Youth Group FH 

 

FH – Fellowship Hall   MR – Meeting Room   YR – Youth Room 



 

Lenten Sand Art 

This Lenten season we are going to reflect on how we are Full to the Brim” with God’s grace 

and mercy. Several stations will be set up with bowls of sand in the narthex and sanctuary. 

Each color represents one way we experience God’s presence. Please take the opportunity 

to stop at one of the stations to reflect and combine your experience with the experience of 

others. 


